
Social Care Day of Remembrance and Reflection 17th March 2022  

Social media posts:  

Twitter: 

Proud to be a part of Social Care Day of Remembrance and Reflection taking place on 
the 17th March 22. Visit the Memorial Wall and Thank You Wall to leave a tribute. Help 
us to fundraise.  

#RememberSocialCare  

Linked in: 

We’re proud to be a part of Social Care Day of Remembrance and Reflection being 
planned for the 17th March 2022, and are encouraging everyone impacted by social care 
to get involved.  

The day will reflect on the vital work and support of the social care sector through the 
COVID-19 pandemic and remember those workers who sadly lost their lives.  

Visit the Memorial Wall and Thank You Wall and leave a tribute to a lost loved one, a 
thank you to a care worker who has provided vital support to you or someone you 
know, or a well done to a colleague who worked hard to help keep the people they 
support safe during the pandemic.  

If you or your organisation can help with fundraising so that we can invest in a fitting 
tribute, please see our fundraising pack for more details.  

#RememberSocialCare 

https://www.thecareworkerscharity.org.uk/covid-19-tribute-involved/
https://www.thecareworkerscharity.org.uk/covid-19-tribute/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/social-care-day-remembrance-and-reflection
https://www.thecareworkerscharity.org.uk/covid-19-tribute-involved/

